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Technical Bulletin for immediate release 

SUPERPOLE REAR QUALIFYING TIRES 

Dunlop will supply TWO Qualifying tires to all riders that will participate in Superpole. In the event that a rider/team does 
not use one or both of their qualifying tire(s) in Superpole, then those tire(s) shall be returned to Dunlop immediately 
following Superpole. Dunlop shall then mark the riders name on the tire(s), and retain it/them for that same rider/team to 
use when they next participate in Superpole in a future event. 

As a reminder ALL Qualifying tires – new or used – must be promptly returned to Dunlop following Superpole. 

 

Please contact technicaldirector@motoamerica.com with any questions.  
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